
The Swearing-In of Phil Kuck

By  November 6, 2017

Early morning on Thursday, November 2nd, our very own Phillip Kuck was sworn-in as a new attorney.
Phil started with the firm as a summer associate, and continued on as a law clerk until he graduated from
Georgia State University Law School and passed the bar. We are excited for him and look forward to his
bright future as an advocate for our clients.
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